
Bangor Women’s Golf Club 

August 25, 2016 

Monthly Meeting 

 

Meeting was held at Hero’s after our weekly tournament. We had 24 members 

present. 

Meeting was opened by President Karen Bamford thanking the executive for the 

smooth running of the Solheim Cup. This year’s winners were the Team 

Raspberries. The team picture was passed around for all to see. 

Jean Young gave the treasurer’s report. We have a balance of $1531.31.  Our big 

expense for the month was the Solheim Cup, these totaled $324.99. 

We made a donation to Project Healing Waters Flyfishing in memory of David 

Jarvis (Rob’s dad). 

Secretary’s report given by Sandy Meehan included the explanation of how to 

score hole #2 on Thursday’s when you use the original drop area on green side of 

pond. 

She also read the names of our ladies that played in the Women’s Maine Amateur 

Tournament that was held at P VVC, this list was numerous and we also had a 

good number of volunteer’s. 

Tournament committee: Claudette said that things are winding down but going 

smoothly. 

September 15th Monthly Theme Day: Claudette and Vi are going to have a Mardi 

Gras theme. Wear the Mardi Gras colors and beads. Bead play an important part 

for the tournament. 

President’s Cup semifinal match was held today with Robin edging out Judy 

Richards on the 17th hole. The final match will be Robin Ashe and Vi Kemp. Good 

Luck to both. 

Club Championship finals: overall winner – Liz Coffin 

Flight A: Judy Richard     Flight B: Gloria Attenweiller    Flight C: Robin Ashe 



Carole gave out balls to the Chip-In winners for August. 

We have allotted $150.00 for the First Tee: Karen needs to talk to Rob to find out 

how he wants to spend it.   

A motion was made by Jean Young and seconded by Nancy Hart to make changes 

to our tournament guide lines. This motion passed. 

Ruling on drop area for hole #2: for Thursday weekly tournaments you may use 

the original drop on green side of pond. If you do use this, you need to put an x in 

the box in front of your score. 

Brian was going to post all scores every week. Last week and this Brian posted the 

scores as Tournament Scores. He said he would correct this mistake. Somebody 

checked their GHIN and he had changed todays but not last weeks. Karen said she 

would check on this. Rob expressed his opinion and feels that we should be 

posting our own scores. 

Karen proposed that our final meeting of the year be held on October 3rd. This 

was seconded by Sandy Meehan all in favor. 

A discussion was held as to what restaurant would we go to? A motion was made 

and seconded to go to Season’s, so moved. 

Vi Kemp opened a discussion about posting scores and how they affect your 

handicap. She is the chair for WMSGA Handicap Committee. This committee is 

working on a letter that will be sent to every ladies group explaining what might 

be done to get the ladies to post all scores. Liz offered to  help Kathy Constantine 

if a player is red flagged. 

After much discussion Marilyn Rice made a motion that we go back to posting our 

own scores. This was seconded by Nancy Hart. Motion carried. 

Meeting was adjourned at 1:30pm. 

Respectively submitted 

 

Sandy Meehan 

Secretary 



 

  


